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TELEPHONE 102
IRON RIVER, MICHIGAN

May 15, 1956

Maurice W, Nittler

Box 94,

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler;

Your reception report is hereby confirmed in
every detail, Thahks very much for tuning in

to our DX program of March 5th. Our reception
reports totaled 38 ranging from coast to coast
and from Montrezl, Canada to Arlington Virsinia,
liost of them reported some interference fpom WNOR

Norfolk, but our signal overrode it sufficiently

to be understandable,
Sincerely,

RADIO STATION WIKB

Lester Patten
CHIEF ENGINEER



